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This is to notify that all the Departments, Centres of University of Calcutta will not charge 
Tuition Fees from students under “Indira Gandhi Single Girl Child Scholarship”, the same 
may be waived at the time of admission. 
 
As per UGC Guidelines, it is expected from the institutions where students have taken 
admission in the first year PG Course, no Tuition fees will be charged from the Girl students 
to pursue PG degree course in Universities/ Colleges/ Institutions covered under section 2(f) 
and 12 (b) of UGC Act. 
 
This may be circulated to all the Departments/Educational Institutions of this University as 
per order of the Hon’ble Vice- Chancellor of this University. 
 
 
By order 

Registrar, C.U. 


